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THE MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER IMPOSED BY THE MALAYSIAN GOVERNMENT 

 

 
The Board of Directors of Cheung Woh Technologies Ltd (the “Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries, collectively the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement on 27 March 
2020 regarding the shutdown of its factories in Johor and Penang, Malaysia (the 
“Factories”), in compliance with the Movement Control Order (“MCO”) imposed by the 
Malaysian government.  
 
The Board wishes to inform that the Ministry of International Trade and Industry, Malaysia, 
had on 16 April 2020 approved the Factories to continue manufacturing operation 
throughout the duration of the MCO.  
 
The Group will adhere to the conditions as stipulated by the authorities, which include, 
among others, limiting the operating hours and the number of employees working at the 
Factories during the period of the MCO. 
 
The Company is closely monitoring the situation and shall keep shareholders informed of 
any material developments as and when they arise. 
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